Alex Ogilvie
Joint Hon Treasurer
Hope House
Basingstoke Road
Ramsdell
Tadley
Hampshire
RG26 5RB

4th April 2017





Dear Alex,

The Highland Society of London Award 191st RSA Annual Exhibition

I write to inform you that the Awards Committee of the Annual Exhibition 2017 have awarded Lennox Dunbar RSA, the *Highland Society of London Award* for his work in the exhibition. Lennox will no doubt be delighted with having received this award.

The Academy wishes to thank the Highland Society of London for its continued and generous support. I have enclosed a copy of the catalogue for your records, and should you wish to contact Lennox, please do let me know and I will be happy to arrange this.

Yours sincerely,

Colin Greenslade

Director

colingreenslade@royalscottishacademy.org

Encl.

The Royal Scottish Academy The Mound, Edinburgh, EH2 2EL T: 0131 225 6671

info@royalscottishacademy.org www.royalscottishacademy.org